
 
 

 City of Prince Rupert 

 

  

 

NOTICE 

OF 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

MEETING 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that a COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE COUNCIL 

MEETING will be held on April 24th, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of 

City Hall, 424 – 2nd Avenue West, Prince Rupert, B.C. 

 
        

 
 

 
      
Rory Mandryk, 

Corporate Administrator 


